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4 August 2022 

 

Friday 5 August 

NO Canteen 

 

Thursday 11 August 

P&C Meeting 2.30pm 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

A ‘Fur-tastic’ Event 

Wow! What a great day we had at our ‘Paws on Books’ Book Fair. 

It was great to see so many families supporting this event and 

using our Book Fair photo booth! Thank you to our photographer 

on the day, Vera, for the wonderful photos. Thank you to all 

families for your ongoing support with our book sales and your kind 

book donations. We are very appreciative of your generosity. Mrs 

Bergquist will give us the final tally after Friday.  

 

Our ‘Guess How Many Bones?’ competition ran on the day with 

the assistance of Luke helping at the door. Thank you for all your 

entries. The total number of dog bones was…1458. 

 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our students are happy, 

literate lifelong learners.  

We empower them with the 

knowledge, skills and 

confidence enabling them 

to make a positive 

contribution to society. 

Chillingham Public School is 

a great school.  Join us. 
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From the Principal’s desk 

Welcome to Week 3. Yesterday we had our Open Day and Book Fair. 

Parents, grandparents and family members enjoyed partaking in 

classroom lessons with their children. Some activities they participated in 

were: maths games, coding, art and health. 

 

During recess everyone enjoyed a sausage in bread and a cuppa. The 

Book Fair was a great success with many excited faces. We would like to 

thank everyone for their generous book donations which will go into our 

library collection. 

 

The Library will be open tomorrow (Friday) morning from 9am if you missed 

out on attending the Book Fair or there is one last book or stationery item 

that you really wished you had bought. If you are unable to attend in the 

morning, Ms Lee can help you out during the day tomorrow. The books 

will be packed up tomorrow afternoon, so sorry, Monday will be too late.   

 

A big congratulations to Luke and Vera for their participation in the District Athletics Carnival. Luke 

achieved 6th overall in the 100m dash and Vera came 3rd  in shot put and 7th in discus. Well done! Vera will 

go on to represent our school at the Far North Coast Carnival in a couple of weeks. 

 

Unfortunately there will be NO CANTEEN tomorrow due to lack of untrained staff. If you can spare just 1 day 

per term to keep the canteen operating, it would be greatly appreciated. 

 

We also have our P&C meeting next Thursday 11 August at 2.30pm. Please come along as the P&C is a 

great opportunity to assist the school, community and ultimately your child(ren). 

 

Please have any Book Club orders in by Monday 8 August. 

 

Vicki Roach 

Principal 

 

Happy Birthday  
Grace for tomorrow. 
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“On a Board” 
 

Merit Award recipients 

Elorah, Ciara, Patrick, Madeleine 

 

Beeeees Knees recipients 
Elliana, Elorah, Vada, Marlee 

 

Free Lunch 

Riley 

 

Canteen / P&C Notice Board 

P&C Association:  
 

Please join us at our next meeting on Thursday 11 August at 2.30pm. Your input is greatly appreciated.  
 

Canteen: 
 

Regretfully there will be NO CANTEEN tomorrow, Friday 5 August. More volunteers 

are needed. If you can spare 1 day per term, please contact the school and we 

can organise for some training with one of our more experienced mums. 

The role involves, summarising the orders, heating up some food, serving the food 

as the children come to the canteen window, cleaning up and counting the 

day’s takings. Pop in this Friday and see Erika for a quick run down on how simple 

it really is. 

 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Term 3    Volunteer    Cake     

Friday 5 August     NO CANTEEN 

Friday 12 August  Erica/Lauren    Erica/Lauren 

Friday 19 August  Zen      Nicole/Megan 
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ADVERTISING 


